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Date:  29 May 2020 
 
 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London 
City Hall 
The Queen’s Walk 
London SE1 2AA 
 
By email and post:   
 
mayor@london.gov.uk 
sadiq.khan@london.gov.uk 
 
 

Dear Sadiq 
 
I hope you and your family are all well at this difficult time for city and our country. 
 
As a Wandsworth resident I am sure you will be aware that we were one of the first 
Councils in the country to roll out a 20 mph speed limit in the majority of residential 
streets.  Our ambition is now to become the first Council in the country to have a 20 mph 
speed limit throughout the borough.  On 9 June I will be asking our Strategic Planning & 
Transportation Overview & Scrutiny Committee to approve my proposal to introduce a 
20 mph speed limit on all A and B roads controlled by Wandsworth Council.  
 
There are, however, a number of TfL roads in our borough where the speed limit is 
currently greater than 20 mph.  I am therefore writing to ask you to reduce the speed 
limit on all those roads to 20 mph.  It would be extremely helpful to receive your reply by 
9 June in order that I can share it with the Committee. 
 
Whilst writing, we are extremely concerned about an increased amount of speeding on 
some roads in Wandsworth.  I am sure other boroughs are experiencing the same 
problem.  As one of your responsibilities as Mayor is to set Police priorities I am writing 
to formally ask you to make speeding enforcement one of your key policing priorities.  I 
know you care as deeply about road safety as we do, so look forward to receiving details 
of your plans to enforce moving traffic offences in Wandsworth. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Ellis 
Cabinet Member for Strategic Planning & Transportation 

Cabinet Member for 
Strategic Planning & 
Transportation  

Wandsworth Council 
Members’ Room 
Town Hall 
Wandsworth High Street 
London  SW18 2PU 
 
Please ask for/reply to: Councillor Ellis 
Email: cllr.p.ellis@wandsworth.gov.uk 
Web:  www.wandsworth.gov.uk 
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